
TOWN OF AVON 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

October 7, 2025 

 

NOTICE IS HERE BY GIVEN that the Green County Landfill located at W 2002 CTH SS, Brodhead, 

WI 53520 is holding a Free Electronic Waste Recycling Event in which Town of Avon residents 

can take advantage of from October 13-17, 2005 from 8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  If you have any 

questions regarding the event please contact the Green County Landfill at 608-897-8605. There 

is no need to pre-register.  Reminder that they do accept electronic waste year-around and 

current price is 30 cents/pound. 

 

  Stephanie Schwartzlow 

Avon Town Clerk 


